
From: R.L. WOLD [mailto:rlwold2@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2010 10:30 PM 
To: gmweb 
Subject: APPEAL OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION DECISION #10PD031 
 
 
 
We wish to appeal decision #10PD031 taken by the  
  
Planning Commission on June 14, 2010. 
  
The approval of the Walmart plan on Stumer Road 
  
is not consistant with the "Harmonious Development" 
  
of the South Robinsdale neighborhood. 
  
Richard and Kathie Wold 
320 Stumer Rd. 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
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John and Maren Ward 
306 Stumer Rd. 

Rapid City, SD  57701 
mward@rap.midco.net 

 

June 17, 2010 

 

Rapid City Growth Management 
Rapid City Council 
 

RE: Appeal PCD file #10PD031 

 

Requesting an appeal with reconsideration for the recommendation of 
acceptance and approval granted by RC Planning Commission on 
Monday, June 14th, 2010.  

 

Respectfully, 

Maren Ward 
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